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On a hot July night on Cape Cod, at the age of 14, Brodeur became a
confidante to her mother's affair with her husband's closest friend.
Malabar came to rely on her daughter to help, but when the affair had
calamitous consequences for everyone involved, Brodeau was driven into
a precarious marriage of her own, and then into a deep depression. In
her memoir she examines how the people close to us can break our
hearts simply because they have access to them, and the lies we tell
in order to justify the choices we make. -- adapted from jacket

A Two-way Street
This special 50th Anniversary Edition of the classic and groundbreaking coming-of-age novel, Harriet the Spy, includes tributes by
Judy Blume, Meg Cabot, Lois Lowry, Rebecca Stead, and many more, as
well as a map of Harriet's New York City neighborhood and spy route
and original author/editor correspondence. Using her keen observation
skills, 11-year-old Harriet M. Welsch writes down in her notebook what
she considers the truth about everyone in and around her New York City
neighborhood. When she loses track of her notebook, it ends up in the
wrong hands, and before she can stop them, her friends read the
sometimes awful things she's observed and written about each of them.
How can Harriet find a way to keep her integrity and also put her life
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and her friendships back together? “I don’t know of a better novel
about the costs and rewards of being a truth teller, nor of any book
that made more readers of my generation want to become fiction
writers. I love the story of Harriet so much I feel as if I lived it.”
—Jonathan Franzen, author of Freedom and The Corrections From the
Hardcover edition.

Florence Adler Swims Forever
The author recommends one hundred of the best books for children,
including a variety of works to suit diverse interests, reading
levels, and special needs, while also revealing the sometimes humorous
process she undertook in choosing entries for the list.

The Underground Rail Road
A group of children find that while play war can be fun, real war is
no fun at all.

Bound for the Promised Land
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Eleven-year-old Sport Rocque is living a happy life, keeping his
father?s absentmindedness under control, and managing the family
budget. When Kate, Sport?s new?and nice?stepmother enters the picture,
things couldn?t be better. Then comes the news: Sport?s wealthy
grandfather has just died and Sport is a multimillionaire. But
millions of dollars equals millions of problems, as Sport soon
discovers when his mother returns and kidnaps him to double her share
of the inheritance! Life at the Plaza Hotel is no fun when you?re a
prisoner. Will Sport manage to return his life to normal? Praise for
Harriet the Spy® and Her Friends Harriet the Spy® “Harriet is . . .
wholly relatable whether you’re eleven or several times that
age.”—EW.com Harriet Spies Again By Louise Fitzhugh and Helen Ericson
Winner of the Edgar Award for Best Juvenile Novel “Ericson has
perfectly captured the voice and pacing of Fitzhugh’s original novel
in a seamless rendering of a fresh, enjoyable story for today’s
readers.” —School Library Journal Harriet the Spy, Double Agent By
Louise Fitzhugh and Maya Gold “Harriet the Spy is back, and Gold does
a credible job of maintaining the special character and her crusty
charm.” —Booklist The Long Secret [STAR] “Written with subtlety,
compassion, and [Louise Fitzhugh’s] remarkable ability to see inside
the minds of children.” —School Library Journal, Starred Sport [STAR]
“A worthy successor to Harriet the Spy—and that is high tribute.”
Page 4/30

Read Free The Long Secret Harriet The Spy Adventures Dell Yearling Book
—Booklist, Starred

Harriet the Spy
Half vampire, half fairy, totally unique! Isadora Moon is special
because she is different. Her mum is a fairy and her dad is a vampire
and Isadora is a bit of both. She loves the night, bats, and the
colour black, but she also loves the outdoors, using her magic wand,
and the colour pink. When it's time for Isadora to start school she's
not sure where she belongs - vampire school or fairy school? With
irresistible pink and black artwork throughout by author/illustrator
Harriet Muncaster and a totally unique heroine with an out-of-thisworld family, this is a beautiful, charming, and funny new series of
first chapter books. Perfect for fans of Claude, Dixie O'Day, and
Squishy McFluff, Isadora Moon is the ideal choice for readers who want
their magic and sparkle with a bit of bite!

Bang, Bang, You're Dead
This quintessential middle grade biography of Harriet Tubman now
features a cover by NAACP Image Award winner and Caldecott Honor
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illustrator Kadir Nelson, a foreword by National Book Award finalist
Jason Reynolds, and additional new material. A selection of the
Schomburg Center's Black Liberation Reading List. Harriet Tubman:
Conductor on the Underground Railroad was praised by the New Yorker as
“an evocative portrait,” and by the Chicago Tribune as “superb.” It is
a gripping and accessible portrait of the heroic woman who guided more
than 300 enslaved people to freedom. Harriet Tubman was born in
slavery and dreamed of being free. She was willing to risk
everything—including her own life—to see that dream come true. After
her daring escape, Harriet became a conductor on the secret
Underground Railroad, helping others make the dangerous journey to
freedom. This award-winning introduction to the late abolitionist,
which was named an ALA Notable Book and a New York Times Outstanding
Book, includes additional educational back matter such as a timeline,
discussion questions, and extension activities.

The Oxford encyclopedia of children's literature
High school students embark on a crash course of friendship, female
empowerment, and women's health issues in Lily Williams and Karen
Schneemann's graphic novel Go With the Flow. Good friends help you go
with the flow. Best friends help you start a revolution. Sophomores
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Abby, Brit, Christine, and Sasha are fed up. Hazelton High never has
enough tampons. Or pads. Or adults who will listen. Sick of an
administration that puts football before female health, the girls
confront a world that shrugs—or worse, squirms—at the thought of a
menstruation revolution. They band together to make a change. It’s no
easy task, especially while grappling with everything from crushes to
trig to JV track but they have each other’s backs. That is, until one
of the girls goes rogue, testing the limits of their friendship and
pushing the friends to question the power of their own voices. Now
they must learn to work together to raise each other up. But how do
you stand your ground while raising bloody hell?

CMJ New Music Monthly
"Incidents in the Life of a Slave Girl" was one of the first books
address the struggle for freedom by female slaves; explore their
struggles with sexual harassment and abuse; and their effort to
protect their roles as women and mothers. After being overshadowed
the Civil War, the novel was rediscovered in the late 20th century
since then hasn't been out of print ever. It is one of the seminal
books written on the theme of slavery from a woman's point of view
appreciated worldwide academically as well. Excerpt: "Reader be
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assured this narrative is no fiction. I am aware that some of my
adventures may seem incredible; but they are, nevertheless, strictly
true. I have not exaggerated the wrongs inflicted by Slavery; on the
contrary, my descriptions fall far short of the facts. I have
concealed the names of places, and given persons fictitious names. I
had no motive for secrecy on my own account, but I deemed it kind and
considerate towards others to pursue this course." Harriet Jacobs
(1813–1897) was an African-American writer who was formerly a fugitive
slave. To save her family and her own identity from being found out,
she used the pseudonym of Linda Brent and wrote secretly during the
night.

The Long Secret
Revenge in Rubies
Do you want to learn Vietnamese the fast, fun and easy way? And do you
want to master daily conversations and speak like a native? Then this
is the book for you. Learn Vietnamese: Must-Know Vietnamese Slang
Words & Phrases by VietnamesePod101 is designed for Beginner-level
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learners. You learn the top 100 must-know slang words and phrases that
are used in everyday speech. All were hand-picked by our team of
Vietnamese teachers and experts. Here’s how the lessons work: • Every
Lesson is Based on a Theme • You Learn Slang Words or Phrases Related
to That Theme • Check the Translation & Explanation on How to Use Each
One And by the end, you will have mastered 100+ Vietnamese Slang Words
& phrases!

Learn Vietnamese: Must-Know Vietnamese Slang Words & Phrases
Here is an award-winning, new translation that brings to light
Gregory's complex identity as an early mystic. Gregory (c. 332-395)
was one of the Greek Cappadocian Fathers, along with St. Basil the
Great and St. Gregory Nazianzen.

Harriet Wolf's Seventh Book of Wonders
Scenes in the Life of Harriet Tubman by Sarah Hopkins Bradford, first
published in 1869, is a rare manuscript, the original residing in one
of the great libraries of the world. This book is a reproduction of
that original, which has been scanned and cleaned by state-of-the-art
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publishing tools for better readability and enhanced appreciation.
Restoration Editors' mission is to bring long out of print manuscripts
back to life. Some smudges, annotations or unclear text may still
exist, due to permanent damage to the original work. We believe the
literary significance of the text justifies offering this
reproduction, allowing a new generation to appreciate it.

100 Best Books for Children
"When Harriet Gordon receives a note from a friend about a tragic
death, she and Inspector Curran are thrust into a web of family
secrets that threatens to destroy them both in this all-new mystery
from the author of Singapore Sapphire. Inspector Curran arrives at the
scene of a brutal murder. Sylvie Nolan, the new and much younger wife
of the lieutenant colonel John Nolan, a commanding officer currently
posted to Singapore, has been bludgeoned to death in a locked room. A
heavy silver candlestick and journal are missing from the victim's
room. Her husband had been attending a dinner in the officers' mess
and slept in a separate bedroom, so her body was not discovered until
morning. Harriet Gordon and her brother, Julian, arrive to comfort
Pris, the lieutenant's sister. Both Harriet and Curran are baffled by
the crime scene and immediately turn to the victim's new family for
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clues. But Sylvie's distinguished father has a military history with
Curran and is doing all he can to get him off the case. Things are
further complicated when Curran comes down with malaria, leaving
Harriet to detangle the complicated and treacherous Nolan family tree
alone. What she uncovers puts both her life and Curran's in grave
danger. . "--

INCIDENTS IN THE LIFE OF A SLAVE GIRL
Harriet Spies Again
“The perfect summer read” (USA TODAY) begins with a shocking tragedy
that results in three generations of the Adler family grappling with
heartbreak, romance, and the weight of family secrets across the
course of one summer. “Rachel Beanland is a writer of uncommon wit and
wisdom, with a sharp and empathetic eye for character. She’ll win you
over in the most old fashioned of ways: She simply tells a hell of a
story.” —Rebecca Makkai, Pulitzer Finalist for The Great Believers
Atlantic City, 1934. Every summer, Esther and Joseph Adler rent their
house out to vacationers escaping to “America’s Playground” and move
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into the small apartment above their bakery. Despite the cramped
quarters, this is the apartment where they raised their two daughters,
Fannie and Florence, and it always feels like home. Now Florence has
returned from college, determined to spend the summer training to swim
the English Channel, and Fannie, pregnant again after recently losing
a baby, is on bedrest for the duration of her pregnancy. After Joseph
insists they take in a mysterious young woman whom he recently helped
emigrate from Nazi Germany, the apartment is bursting at the seams.
Esther only wants to keep her daughters close and safe but some
matters are beyond her control: there’s Fannie’s risky pregnancy—not
to mention her always-scheming husband, Isaac—and the fact that the
handsome heir of a hotel notorious for its anti-Semitic policies,
seems to be in love with Florence. When tragedy strikes, Esther makes
the shocking decision to hide the truth—at least until Fannie’s baby
is born—and pulls the family into an elaborate web of secret-keeping
and lies, bringing long-buried tensions to the surface that reveal how
quickly the act of protecting those we love can turn into betrayal.
Based on a true story and told in the vein of J. Courtney Sullivan’s
Saints for All Occasions and Anita Diamant’s The Boston Girl,
Beanland’s family saga is a breathtaking portrait of just how far we
will go to in order to protect our loved ones and an uplifting
portrayal of how the human spirit can endure—and even thrive—after
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tragedy.

Wild Game
Sport
The reclusive Harriet Wolf, revered author and family matriarch, has a
final confession — a love story. Years after her death, as her family
comes together one last time, the mystery of Harriet’s life hangs in
the balance. Does the truth lie in the rumored final book of the
series that made Harriet a world-famous writer, or will her final
confession be lost forever?

Guide to Linear Algebra
Kate and Harriet are best friends, growing up together on an isolated
Australian cape in the 1880s. As daughters of the lighthouse keepers,
the two girls share everything, until a fisherman, McPhail, arrives in
their small community. When Kate witnesses the desire that flares
between him and Harriet, she is torn by her feelings of envy and
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longing. But one moment in McPhail’s hut will change the course of
their lives forever. Inspired by a true story, Skylarking is a
stunning debut novel about friendship, love and loss, one that
questions what it is to remember and how tempting it can be to forget.
Longlisted for the 2017 Indie Book Awards and the 2017 Voss Literary
Prize ‘[Mildenhall’s] research of life on a remote cape in a young
colony manifests in lovingly drawn descriptions of the natural
landscape the novel's strength lies with following Kate's and
Harriet's stumbles and skylarking from childhood to womanhood; and
their close, sometimes stifling, friendship.’ —Thuy On, Sydney Morning
Herald ‘It's no surprise to learn that debut author Kate Mildenhall
counts Geraldine Brooks and Hannah Kent among her favourite writers.
Inspired by a true story, Skylarking recreates a particular time and
place as evocatively as they dothis is a beautifully written book,
with lyrical descriptions of the desolate yet beautiful landscape.’
—AFR Magazine ‘It’s testament to Kate Mildenhall’s skill that you
become so immersed in the lives of best friends Kate and Harriet you
feel the dread, but hope it will not be so fans of Emily Bitto’s The
Strays and Favel Parrett’s Past the Shallows will find much to admire
here.’ —Herald Sun ‘Mildenhall is at her best when she is exploring
the complex relationship between these two young women as their
burgeoning sexuality begins to cause problems within their tiny
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community.’ —Books+Publishing ‘Kate Mildenhall’s impressive debut
novel takes an historical case and re-imagines it with such
sensitivity and insight that we feel this must be how it truly
happened.’ —Emily Bitto ‘It is hard to believe that Skylarking is Kate
Mildenhall’s debut novel, as her ability to create both character and
atmosphere is impressive.’ —Annie Condon, Readings Monthly ‘The stormlashed coastline of the Great Southern Land is the setting for this
poetic, slow-moving tale of the friendship an evocative yarn.’
—Australian Women's Weekly ‘Skylarking is a strikingly real and deeply
moving meditation on adolescent friendship in all its complexities—a
heart-wrenching work.’ —Olga Lorenzo ‘A brave, beautiful and richly
textured book that delicately explores the fault lines in love and
friendship.’ —Lucy Treloar ‘Author Kate Mildenhall evocatively brings
to the mind’s eye the lives of two young girls in Victorian-era
Australia.’ —Better Reading ‘Sensory and visceral’ —Joy Lawn, The
Australian

Skylarking
This textbook offers a carefully paced and sympathetic treatment of
linear algebra, assuming knowledge only of the basic notation and
elementary ideas of set theory. It progresses gradually to the more
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powerful and abstract notions of linear algebra, providing exercises
which test and develop the reader's understanding at the end of each
section. Full answers are given for most of the exercises to
facilitate self-paced study.

Nobody's Family Is Going to Change
Enjoy learning the vast history of the Underground Railroad through
many different eyes in this book by William Still, the black
abolitionist who is often called the "Father of the Underground
Railroad" for his remarkable role in organizing its operation, as well
as the multitude of people he helped to find freedom. Discover the
many individual stories of the journey to freedom in this remarkable
book.

Scenes in the Life of Harriet Tubman
Examines Fitzhugh's novels and picture books, and uses personal
information on the author to support Wolf's theory that Fitzhugh's
writings are autobiographical
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The Little Friend
In this inspiring biography, discover the true story of Harriet the
Spy author Louise Fitzhugh -- and learn about the woman behind one of
literature's most beloved heroines. Harriet the Spy, first published
in 1964, has mesmerized generations of readers and launched a million
diarists. Its beloved antiheroine, Harriet, is erratic, unsentimental,
and endearing-very much like the woman who created her, Louise
Fitzhugh. Born in 1928, Fitzhugh was raised in segregated Memphis, but
she soon escaped her cloistered world and headed for New York, where
her expanded milieu stretched from the lesbian bars of Greenwich
Village to the art world of postwar Europe, and her circle of friends
included members of the avant-garde like Maurice Sendak and Lorraine
Hansberry. Fitzhugh's novels, written in an era of political defiance,
are full of resistance: to authority, to conformity, and even -radically, for a children's author -- to make-believe. As a children's
author and a lesbian, Fitzhugh was often pressured to disguise her
true nature. Sometimes You Have to Lie tells the story of her hidden
life and of the creation of her masterpiece, which remains long after
her death as a testament to the complicated relationship between
truth, secrecy, and individualism.
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Minty
Harriet the Spy, 11-year-old whirlwind of precocity and single-minded
purpose, who wants to be a famous writer and so to that end keeps a
notebook in which she records with brutal honesty her impressions of
the world around her. This is a brilliantly written, unsparingly
realistic story a superb portrait of an extraordinary child.

Harriet Tubman
During a summer vacation on Long Island, Harriet runs into a mystery.
Somebody is sending notes to everyone in town.

Dear Genius
A New York Times bestseller: “This terrific new book . . . [explores]
the ‘notion of whiteness,’ an idea as dangerous as it is
seductive.”—Boston Globe Telling perhaps the most important forgotten
story in American history, eminent historian Nell Irvin Painter guides
us through more than two thousand years of Western civilization,
illuminating not only the invention of race but also the frequent
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praise of “whiteness” for economic, scientific, and political ends. A
story filled with towering historical figures, The History of White
People closes a huge gap in literature that has long focused on the
non-white and forcefully reminds us that the concept of “race” is an
all-too-human invention whose meaning, importance, and reality have
changed as it has been driven by a long and rich history of events.

Harriet the Spy
Harriet is impressed to learn that the girl she has befriended, now
called Annie Smith, is the person who not only created three
names–Rosarita Sauvage, Yolanda Montezuma, and Zoe Carpaccio–but also
three distinct personalities to match. This girl has potential. Being
a spy has always been rather solitary, so Harriet is glad to have a
new friend and spy partner. But then Harriet realizes that Annie
reveals very little about herself, and indeed, is not telling the
truth about where she goes and who she meets on the weekend. Sport
says he’s in love with the girl, but Annie lets drop she’s in love
with an older man. Harriet can’t understand anything at all about this
thing called love–even when she asks Ole Golly for advice, she still
wonders. But as Harriet unravels Annie’s mystery, she comes to
appreciate the many different kinds of love there are. Praise for
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Harriet the Spy® and Her Friends Harriet the Spy® “Harriet is . . .
wholly relatable whether you’re eleven or several times that
age.”—EW.com Harriet Spies Again By Louise Fitzhugh and Helen Ericson
Winner of the Edgar Award for Best Juvenile Novel “Ericson has
perfectly captured the voice and pacing of Fitzhugh’s original novel
in a seamless rendering of a fresh, enjoyable story for today’s
readers.” —School Library Journal Harriet the Spy, Double Agent By
Louise Fitzhugh and Maya Gold “Harriet the Spy is back, and Gold does
a credible job of maintaining the special character and her crusty
charm.” —Booklist The Long Secret [STAR] “Written with subtlety,
compassion, and [Louise Fitzhugh’s] remarkable ability to see inside
the minds of children.” —School Library Journal, Starred Sport [STAR]
“A worthy successor to Harriet the Spy—and that is high tribute.”
—Booklist, Starred

Isadora Moon Goes to School
CMJ New Music Monthly, the first consumer magazine to include a boundin CD sampler, is the leading publication for the emerging music
enthusiast. NMM is a monthly magazine with interviews, reviews, and
special features. Each magazine comes with a CD of 15-24 songs by wellestablished bands, unsigned bands and everything in between. It is
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published by CMJ Network, Inc.

The History of White People
When her married nanny returns to take care of her while her parents
are away in France, Harriet hears something curious that makes her
think Ole Golly is in some sort of trouble.

Harriet the Spy: 50th Anniversary Edition
She trusted her immense intuition and generous heart--and published
the most. Ursula Nordstrom, director of Harper's Department of Books
for Boys and Girls from 1940 to 1973, was arguably the single most
creative force for innovation in children's book publishing in the
United States during the twentieth century. Considered an editor of
maverick temperament and taste, her unorthodox vision helped create
such classics as Goodnight Moon, Charlotte's Web, Where the Wild
Things Are, Harold and the Purple Crayon, and The Giving Tree. Leonard
S. Marcus has culled an exceptional collection of letters from the
HarperCollins archives. The letters included here are representative
of the brilliant correspondence that was instrumental in the creation
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of some of the most beloved books in the world today. Full of wit and
humor, they are immensely entertaining, thought-provoking, and moving
in their revelation of the devotion and high-voltage intellect of an
incomparably gifted editor, mentor, and publishing visionary.Ursula
Nordstrom, director of Harper’s Department of Books for Boys and Girls
from 1940 to 1973, was arguably the single most creative force for
innovation in children’s book publishing in the United States during
the twentieth century. Considered an editor of maverick temperament
and taste, her unorthodox vision helped create such classics as
Goodnight Moon, Charlotte’s Web, Where the Wild Things Are, Harold and
the Purple Crayon, and The Giving Tree. Leonard S. Marcus has culled
an exceptional collection of letters from the HarperCollins archives.
The letters included here are representative of the brilliant
correspondence that was instrumental in the creation of some of the
most beloved books in the world today. Full of wit and humor, they are
immensely entertaining, thought-provoking, and moving in their
revelation of the devotion and high-voltage intellect of an
incomparably gifted editor, mentor, and publishing visionary.

Gregory of Nyssa (CWS)
"Facts and pictures about contemporary authors and illustrators of
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books for young people."

Whatever Happened to Suzuki Beane?
Harriet the Spy refuses to become ruffled when an unidentified person
starts leaving disturbing notes all over the quiet little beach town
of Water Mill. She’s determined to discover the author of the notes.
And she drags her friend, mousy Beth Ellen, into all kinds of odd and
embarrassing situations in her efforts to reveal the culprit.
Observing in her own special, caustic way with her ever-present
notebook, Harriet the Spy is on the case. But will she be ready to
face the truth when she finds it? Praise for Harriet the Spy® and Her
Friends Harriet the Spy® “Harriet is . . . wholly relatable whether
you’re eleven or several times that age.”—EW.com Harriet Spies Again
By Louise Fitzhugh and Helen Ericson Winner of the Edgar Award for
Best Juvenile Novel “Ericson has perfectly captured the voice and
pacing of Fitzhugh’s original novel in a seamless rendering of a
fresh, enjoyable story for today’s readers.” —School Library Journal
Harriet the Spy, Double Agent By Louise Fitzhugh and Maya Gold
“Harriet the Spy is back, and Gold does a credible job of maintaining
the special character and her crusty charm.” —Booklist The Long Secret
[STAR] “Written with subtlety, compassion, and [Louise Fitzhugh’s]
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remarkable ability to see inside the minds of children.” —School
Library Journal, Starred Sport [STAR] “A worthy successor to Harriet
the Spy—and that is high tribute.” —Booklist, Starred

Anastasia Krupnik
It's no secret that Harriet the Spy is a timeless classic that kids
will love! Every day can be an adventure if you just look carefully
enough! Harriet M. Welsch is a spy. In her notebook, she writes down
everything she knows about everyone, even her classmates and her best
friends. Then Harriet loses track of her notebook, and it ends up in
the wrong hands. Before she can stop them, her friends have read the
always truthful, sometimes awful things she’s written about each of
them. Will Harriet find a way to put her life and her friendships back
together? "What the novel showed me as a child is that words have the
power to hurt, but they can also heal, and that it’s much better in
the long run to use this power for good than for evil."—New York Times
bestselling author Meg Cabot

The Long Secret
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The essential, “richly researched”* biography of Harriet Tubman,
revealing a complex woman who “led a remarkable life, one that her
race, her sex, and her origins make all the more extraordinary” (*The
New York Times Book Review). Harriet Tubman is one of the giants of
American history—a fearless visionary who led scores of her fellow
slaves to freedom and battled courageously behind enemy lines during
the Civil War. Now, in this magnificent biography, historian Kate
Clifford Larson gives us a powerful, intimate, meticulously detailed
portrait of Tubman and her times. Drawing from a trove of new
documents and sources as well as extensive genealogical data, Larson
presents Harriet Tubman as a complete human being—brilliant, shrewd,
deeply religious, and passionate in her pursuit of freedom. A true
American hero, Tubman was also a woman who loved, suffered, and
sacrificed. Praise for Bound for the Promised Land “[Bound for the
Promised Land] appropriately reads like fiction, for Tubman’s exploits
required such intelligence, physical stamina and pure fearlessness
that only a very few would have even contemplated the feats that she
actually undertook. . . . Larson captures Tubman’s determination and
seeming imperviousness to pain and suffering, coupled with an
extraordinary selflessness and caring for others.”—The Seattle Times
“Essential for those interested in Tubman and her causes . . . Larson
does an especially thorough job of . . . uncovering relevant
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documents, some of them long hidden by history and neglect.”—The Plain
Dealer “Larson has captured Harriet Tubman’s clandestine nature . . .
reading Ms. Larson made me wonder if Tubman is not, in fact, the
greatest spy this country has ever produced.”—The New York Sun

School Library Journal
The sunlit rails gleamed like dark mercury, arteries branching out
silver from the switch points; the old telegraph poles were shaggy
with kudzu and Virginia creeper and, above them, rose the water tower,
its surface all washed out by the sun. Harriet, cautiously, stepped
towards it in the weedy clearing. Around and around it she walked,
around the rusted metal legs. One day is never, ever discussed by the
Cleve family. The day that nine-year-old Robin was found hanging by
the neck from a tree in their front garden. Twelve years later the
family are no nearer to uncovering the truth of what happened to him.
Inspired by Houdini and Robert Louis Stevenson, twelve-year-old
Harriet sets out to find her brother's murderer – and punish him. But
what starts out as a child's game soon becomes a dangerous journey
into the menacing underworld of a small Mississippi town.
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Louise Fitzhugh
Part 5: Areas and issues was edited by Dorothy M. Broderick.

Something about the Author
Young Harriet Tubman, whose childhood name was Minty, dreams of
escaping slavery on the Brodas plantation in the late 1820s.

Go with the Flow
Beatnik baby Suzuki Beane grows up! This unsentimental collection of
short stories explores what happens when beatnik values meet
contemporary life. With honest and unflinching descriptions of the
loves and losses that arise from a traveling lifestyle, these
footloose tales open up the underside of many worlds from convent life
to casino careers.

Harriet the Spy, Double Agent
From the author of the seminal Harriet the Spy series, a classic of
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African-American young adult literature.

Sometimes You Have to Lie
Anastasia's tenth year has some good things, like falling in love and
really getting to know her grandmother, and some bad things, like
finding out about an impending baby brother.
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